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Upcoming Dates: 

March 18th  Late Immersion Sessions at RVMS 

March 25  Home Reports 

March 25th  Return Tell Them From Me Surveys 

March 25th  Grade 5 forms due back. 

March 27  Parent/Teacher (4:00-7:00) 

March 28 (AM) Professional Development 

                  (PM) Parent/Teacher (1:00–3:00) 

March 29  Good Friday – No School 

April 1  Easter Monday – No School 

 

Home Reports 

 

Students will be coming home with their home 

reports on Monday, March 25
th

. Please call the 

school to book an appointment with your child’s  

 

 

teacher if you wish to speak with him/her at 738-

6505. Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held from 

4:00-7:00 on Wednesday, March 27
th

. Teachers will 

be attending Professional Development on Thursday 

(AM), March 28th and Parent/Teacher meetings will 

also be held on this day from 1:00-3:00. 

Grade 6 French Immersion Information: 

 

The Grade 5 students have been given a registration 

form for grade 6. Please complete the form and send 

it back to the school with your child by Monday, 

March 25
th

. 

Late Immersion Information Sessions will be held at 

6:30 at the following schools: 

March 11, 2013 – Princess Elizabeth 

March 12, 2013 – Barnhill 

March 18, 2013 – River Valley  

March 21, 2013 – Snow Date 

Slow Down!! 

   

For the safety of our students, a reminder to parents 

and guardians who may be responsible for dropping 

off or picking students up at the school: 

 Please slow down and drive with caution as 

students aren’t always checking or expecting traffic 

when coming into the school yard. 

We appreciate your co-operation with this matter.  



 

 

 

 

 

Tell Them From Me Student and Parent Survey 

 

In March, students and parents across NB will be 

completing survey titled “Tell Them From me”. 

These surveys will be done during school hours by 

students in grades 4 and 5. Parents will have the 

option of completing the survey online or by using 

the paper copy provided. These surveys will be 

distributed on March 14, 2013 and parents are 

asked to complete and return your sealed copy to 

the school by the end of the day, March 25, 2013. 

Thank you in advance for completing these surveys! 

 

 

 

After School Program 

 

The YM-YWCA of Greater Saint John is proud to work 

with the Martinon Community Center, as we 

establish an After School Program, for children ages 

5-12. 

We host a wide range of activities for children such 
as arts/crafts, science projects, dramatic play, gross 
motor and many more! 
Hours of operation are 1.30-6pm; care is also 
available on Snow Days and Professional 
Development days. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Krystle Hanson 
@ 646.2111, or k.hanson@saintjohny.com 

 

 
 
Morna Heights Fitness 
 

 
 
Morna Heights Fitness Fundraiser classes are 
continuing. 
Monday & Wednesday nights from 7-8 pm 

Drop-in is $5. - All proceeds go directly to the school 
All fitness levels are welcome. 
Please bring weights, an exercise mat & water 

You can join our Facebook page "Morna Heights 
Fitness Fundraiser" to get all our updates. 
 

 

 

 

mailto:k.hanson@saintjohny.com


 

HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS  
 
 
 

Hot Lunch      

  

 
A reminder that April hot lunch orders are due in 
on Wednesday, March 27.   
 
Other reminders when filling out Hot Lunch 
Orders:   1) Can you please make sure your 
Child’s Name, Grade and all items are marked 
off.  2)  All Cheques should be made payable to 
“Morna Heights Home and School”.  If we 
receive 2 cheques that are returned due to 
“Insufficient Funds” we will no longer accept 
cheques from that individual for the remainder of 
the school year and cash only will be accepted.     
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation.     

 
 
 
 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 

 
We will be having a Scholastic Book Fair during 
Parent Teacher – Wednesday night, March 27 
and Thursday, March 28.  All profits will be going 
towards books for our library.  We will also be 
having contests for the children to win books.  
More information will be sent home soon.  We 
hope to see you there!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ticket Fundraiser 
 
 
 

 
 
In the next few weeks, we will be selling tickets 
($2 each or 3 for $5) for a chance to win 2 
tickets (1 adult and 1 youth) to the “NBL 
(National Basketball League of Canada)  All 
Star”  Saturday, April 13 at Harbour Station.  
Also, a chance to win other prizes.  We will be 
sending home 2 books of tickets for the kids to 
sell (this is optional), if you want more tickets 
please contact the School office. All profits will 
go towards Student Activities. Draw Date is 
Friday, April 5.  Thank you in advance for your 
support.   
 

 
 
 
 
The Home and School wishes everyone a Very, 
Hoppy Easter!  
 

 

 

 

   


